
Vancouver Area Intergroup of Alcoholics Anonymous 

Steering Committee meeting of September 12, 2022 

 

Attendance:   Tony, Michael, Phil, Leanne, Alex, Kelsey – SC members 

  Steve, Paul – finance subcommittee 

 

Opening:  The meeting was opened at 6:00pm with the Serenity Prayer.  Minutes from the 

8/8/22 SC meeting were accepted.  Minutes from the 8/15/22 IG meeting were distributed. 

 

Treasury:  Our contact person at Butterfield Accounting appears to be missing and calls to the 

accountant’s office are not being returned.  Alex will be holding a finance subcommittee 

meeting in the near future.  Groups will be invited to provide feedback on ho they want reports 

to appear. 

 

Office:  Leanne has been working with the gratitude dinner chair in planning the annual event.  

Product is being ordered however there are backorders with World Services.  Leanne will be 

looking for a new vendor for coins. 

 

Old Business/Gratitude Dinner:  Planning is on track for the event.  The next planning meeting 

will be 9/26/22 at 6:00pm at the Intergroup office. 

 

New Business/Website:  Districts have inquired about having their flyers posted on the website.  

In order to do so Leanne would need Adobe which costs about $120 a year.  Leanne stated that 

the program would have other uses at the office such as producing gratitude dinner tickets. 

 

The meeting was closed at 6:31pm. 

 

Yours in Service, 

Phil B 

Recording Secretary 

   


